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Dear Mr Sutherland
Tomingley Gold Extension Project (SSD-9176045) - Amendment Request

| refer to Tomingley Gold Operations Pty Ltd (TGO)'s request to amend the development
application and the Amendment Report for the proposed Tomingley Gold Extension Project (the
project), which were submitted on 20 May 2022 in accordance with the Environmental Planning and
Assessment Regulation 2021 (the Regulation).

The amended application was requested in relation to the following changes to the proposed

project description and layout:

¢ relocation of the Roswell Ventilation Rise;

¢ relocation of two borrow pits within the San Antonio and Roswell (SAR) North Pit;

e additional land title information to reflect conversion of Crown Roads to freehold land with new
Lot and DP numbers now owned by TGO and errors identified by TGO in the Environmental
Impact Statement (EIS) (Lots 2 and 3 DP 1281392);

e proposed temporary traffic conditions for the ‘Kenilworth’ site entrance during construction
operations; and

o modified intersection treatments at Back Tomingley West Road, Kyalite Road and McNivens
Lane.

The Department has considered the information provided and notes that the proposed
amendments would not change the key aspects of the development application and EIS that were
exhibited from 28 February 2022 until 28 March 2022, including the mining and processing
methods and disturbance footprint.

Accordingly, as delegate of the Minister for Planning, | agree to the amendment of the development
application for the project, as detailed in the Amendment Report in accordance with Section 38 of
the Regulation. If you have any enquiries, please contact Mandana Mazaheri on 02 9995 5093.

Yours sincerely,

Stephen O'Donoghue
Director
Resource Assessments
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